
 

 



 

 

In response to the Coronavirus (COVID-19), Grand Avenue 
has implemented a few changes to our regular routine and 
schedule. On Sunday, March 15: 

• We will not have Sunday School. 
• No coffee or donuts will be provided. Feel free to bring 

your own. 
• Childcare for infants through kindergarten will be 

available. 
• We will not be having children’s worship, rather we ask 

that children sit with their parents during worship. 
• Please refrain from handshakes or hugs. 
• We will not be passing the offering plates. Offering 

plates will be stationed at the sanctuary exits for onsite 
giving. 

 
All Wednesday activities will be canceled for March 18th 
and March 25th. This includes the Wednesday night meal, 
Bible study groups, and music rehearsals. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and will update 
you as we have more information. 
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If you are interested in serving for this year’s VBS, we ask 
that you attend our Interest Meeting on March 15, at 4:00 
PM. We always need help with decoration,  teaching, 
games, arts & crafts, singing, dancing, skits, and much more! 
If you’re willing to help but don’t know how, come to the 
meeting and we will get you plugged into a good fit for you! 

We have been asked to help supply local schools with 
some supplies in light of recent needs. 
Clorox Wipes, Lysol spray, Germ-X hand sanitizer,  
and Band-Aids 
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